
 
 
 
 
 
 

INC. VILLAGE OF HEWLETT NECK 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Board of Trustees of the Inc. Village of 
Hewlett Neck will hold a public hearing on Monday May 23, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. in 
relation to Phase II of the Village’s Storm Water Management Program. 
 
At the said time and place, all interested persons may be heard with respect to the 
foregoing matter.  Any person who may have a disability which would inhibit 
attendance at or participation in the meeting should notify the Village Clerk at 
least three business days prior to the meeting, so that reasonable efforts may be 
made to facilitate such attendance and participation. 
 
All relevant documents may be inspected at the office of the Village Clerk, 30 
Piermont Avenue, Hewlett, New York, during regular business hours. 
 
     BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
     MICHELLE BLANDINO, VILLAGE CLERK 
 
DATED:  April 13, 2022 


